High School Road project, Sebastopol, CA

November 7, 2011

This past summer, Carreiro Builders transformed our outdated 1974 ranch
style kitchen into a beautiful new kitchen that now opens up into the living room,
den and eating area. From the beginning, Tom Carreiro had simple yet
imaginative ideas for the transformation. Tom’s bid was very reasonable and the
invoicing clearly showed each and every expense as the project advanced.

All of the sub contractors that were recommended by Tom, from the
draftsman to the plumber, had the same high level of attentiveness to detail.
Tom and his crew had respect for the fact that our family was living in our home
during the project and cleaned up every day after work. The sub contractors were
on time, fairly priced and totally responsible for finishing their part of the work.
All of the workers were skilled, friendly and enjoyable to be around.

All of the work progressed smoothly during the 4 months of remodeling.
When anything came up that was unexpected, Tom handled the situation calmly

and economically.

We would highly recommend Carreiro Builders to anyone building or

remodeling their home.

For more information contact Carreiro Builders



